Drug Termination Update

Date: [Insert Date]

To: [Recipient Name]

[Recipient Title]

[Company/Organization Name]

[Address Line 1]

[Address Line 2]

[City, State, Zip Code]

Dear [Recipient Name],

We are writing to inform you about an important update regarding the termination of the drug
[Drug Name]. After careful consideration and analysis of the recent clinical trial data, we have
decided to discontinue the development of this product.

This decision was made to ensure our commitment to providing safe and effective treatments.
We understand that this may come as disappointing news, and we sincerely apologize for any

inconvenience this may cause.

We appreciate the support and collaboration you have provided during the development process.
If you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to reach out to us.

Thank you for your understanding.
Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Title]

[Your Organization]

[Your Contact Information]



